
 
 
 

 

6 September 2017 

 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian 

 

The Annual General Meeting of Glenlola Collegiate Parent Teachers Association will take 

place on Monday 11th September at 7pm in the School library and we would love you to be 

there.  

 

The AGM will be followed by a short meeting of the newly elected committee. 

 

We very much look forward to seeing you on Monday evening. 

 

 

Dr C Larmour 

Vice Chair PTA 

 


